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December 15th, 2021

The City of Key West
Mayor Teri Johnson
{300 White St.

Key West, L. 33040

Re: Re-appointment to Contractor’s Examining Board

Honorable Mayor Johnson,

{ would like to express my interest in being reappointed to the CEB for
the upcoming term January {, 2022 to December 31, 2023.

Your consideration in this matter is greatly appreciated.

I truly have enjoined being apart of the cities workings.

Have a Wonder Christmas and a Happy New Year !

Sincerely yours,

Charles Waire



